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CM9 Ref: 08/9410-02#11 

 
Dialina Day 
Goulburn Mulwaree Council 
194 Bourke Street Goulburn NSW 2580 
 
Email: council@goulburn.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Proposed Development: DA No. 0221/1920 – Development Application [Alterations and additions to 

waste or resource management facility] 
 
Applicant: 

 
Goulburn Mulwaree Council 

Location: Lot 265 DP 750050 

 
I refer to Council’s letter dated 4 February 2020 requesting comments for the above development 
proposal.  
 
The Department of Planning, Industry & Environment – Crown Lands (the department), as adjoining 
landowner has reviewed the development application in accordance with the principles of Crown 
land management (s.1.4 Crown Lands Management Act 2016), and offers no objections to the 
proposed development as no impact to Crown land has been identified. 
 
Should the development be modified in any manner that impacts the adjoining Crown land, e.g. by 
amendment to the development proposal or draft conditions of consent, the department requests an 
opportunity to further review the application prior to determination. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Kate Seymour at the 
Goulburn Crown Lands Office by phone on 4824 3747 or email 
kate.seymour@crownland.nsw.gov.au 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Kate Seymour 
Regional Services Support Officer, Goulburn 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment – Crown Lands 

Date: 14 February 2020

 


